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Number of Request

ENGINEERING HAS 
RECEIVED 23 SLOW 
DOWN,94 SPEED TABLE 
REQUESTS IN 2022 AND 
23 SLOW DOWN,45 
SPEED TABLE REQUESTS 
IN 2023.

01
OTHER FORMS OF 
REQUEST ARE FOR ALL-
WAY STOP AND 
REDUCTION OF SPEED 
LIMIT ETC.

02
HAVE DEPLOYED 10 
RADAR FEEDBACK 
SIGNS THIS YEAR AT 
AVERAGE COST $4,000 
EACH.

03



Current HOA Request

• We have had 7 HOA’s approach us about paying for the speed tables in 

their respective neighborhoods.

• We are in process of finalizing a proposed policy (which will align to our 

current  neighborhood traffic calming policy) to bring to council. 



Recognized Techniques

• Roundabouts

• Road diets

• Raised Medians

• Converting one-way streets to two-way


